August 12, 1966

Dy. Ivan Mohacek
Interna Klinika, Rebro
Zagreb, YUGOSLAVIA

Dear Ivan:

Enclosed is a belaiod use of some of the ECG data you so painstakingly
acquired. 1 hope you approve, It was submitted to Circulation,

We are sorry to miss you in Corfu, The U.,S. Budget Bureau has
deferrved U, S. funds for overseas use, even though the grants are approved.
Dr. Keys is arranging the Corfu follow-up on a severely restricted budget.

- @

I hope to see you next year when I will came to Velika Krsna,

Have you written up or pubuchcd any of the Yugoslavian clinical or other
data? Is there anything we can do here to help in analysis of material you would
. like to study ?

We are now editing and punching on cards the 1963 data. My only question
iz: when another doctor besides yourself has checked ""possible angina" in the
history section, and you have added your comment on the last page with your
clinical code of 59.3 or 59.6, does this mean you have seen the case and consider
it definite angina or should it only be classed '"possible"?

. Best regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. -
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ce: Dr. Keys



